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then you are doomed to live under the rule of fools.”

CWP~ Plato

NCWP Turns Out for National Night Out

Next Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa Board Meeting:

6:30 p.m., Tuesday, September 5, 2023
@ LAX Police Headquarters | 9160 South Loyola Blvd., in Westchester

National Night Out happened to fall on the same 
day as the August Neighborhood Council meeting, 
so board members quickly took care of business 
and went out to celebrate the evening of community 
and fellowship with local LAPD officers, cadets and 
supporters.

At the meeting, the NCWP officially installed its new 
board members, elected earlier this year; and voted 
to install the following officers:

President: Paula Gerez
Vice President: Steve Donell
Recording Secretary: Geoff Maleman
Corresponding Secretary: Garrett Smith
Treasurer: Theresa Torrance

To stay on top of all the NCWP news, please 
subscribe to our email list at: ncwpdr.org/sign-up 
and get notified about everything going on in our 
community.


